
Fleet ReselVe Association 
125N. West Street 

Alexandria, Virginia 22314-2754 

October 22,2014 

Senator Dean Heller 
United States Senate 
361A Russell Senate Office Building 
Washington, DC 20510 

Fax: 202-228-6753 

Dear Senator Heller: 

Thank you for taking time from your busy schedule to appear 
before us (via video) at FRA's 87th National Convention in Corpus 
Christi, Texas, and for addressing the delegates on various issues. 
Your presentation was outstanding and a highlight of the convention. 

Your support is appreciated and as always, if! can be of assis­
tance to you or members of your staff, please do not hesitate to call. 

Thank you again and with best wishes, I remain 

Sincerely, 

THOMAS J. SNEE 
National Executive Director 
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